From:

Sent: 02 February 2021 15:49
To: Planning
Subject: Naotification of intended work to trees at Barrie house, NW8 7QH

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Hi

| would like to submit my comments on application ref: 2021/0361/T regarding proposed work to the trees | would
strongly object to any cutting and felling of the trees to ground level. All the trees mentioned in the application are
very sound and healthy trees. | can see the trees outside my window and can see that they are home to several
magpie, squirrels and small birds.

They also provide coverage to my flat from the sunlight and highly increase the ambience of the area My son and
several children of the building play around the trees especially when the weather is bad and it is not possible to go
to the park

Cutting of the trees will rob the area of a beautiful foliage and mar the beauty of the location.

| bought my flat because it was surrounded by trees on all sides. It gave a feeling of being with nature while still
living in a flat. Cutting the trees will significantly impact my enjoyment of my home.

| would strongly urge you to reject the application

Regards

Suvarna

Flat 3

Barrie house

29 st Edmund’s terrace
NW87QH




